
 
 

SB2670 
Measure Title: RELATING TO BEHAVIOR ANALYSTS.  

Report Title:  
Licensing; Practice of Behavior Analysis; Behavior Analysts; Behavior 
Analyst Program; Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs  

Description:  
Reduces the surcharge on the license and renewal fee for behavior 
analysts from $100 to $50.  

Companion:  HB1856  

Package: None  

Current 
Referral:  

CPH, WAM  

Introducer(s): BAKER, KIDANI, Riviere  
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PRESENTATION OF THE 
PROFESSIONAL AND VOCATIONAL LICENSING DIVISION 

 
BEHAVIOR ANALYST PROGRAM 

 
TO THE SENATE COMMITTEE ON  

COMMERCE, CONSUMER PROTECTION, AND HEALTH 
 

TWENTY-EIGHTH LEGISLATURE 
Regular Session of 2016 

 
Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

9:00 a.m. 
 

TESTIMONY ON SENATE BILL NO. 2670, RELATING TO BEHAVIOR ANALYSTS. 
 
TO THE HONORABLE ROSALYN H. BAKER, CHAIR, 
 AND MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE: 
 
 My name is Constance Cabral, Executive Officer of the Behavior Analyst 

Program within the Professional and Vocational Licensing Division, Department of 

Commerce and Consumer Affairs ("Department").  The Department appreciates the 

opportunity to testify in support of this Senate Bill. 

 Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Senate Bill No. 2670, 

Relating to Behavior Analysts.  

 



From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: CPH Testimony
Cc: kkburdt@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB2670 on Feb 3, 2016 09:00AM
Date: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 9:09:24 AM

SB2670

Submitted on: 2/2/2016

Testimony for CPH on Feb 3, 2016 09:00AM in Conference Room 229

Submitted By Organization
Testifier

 Position

Present at

 Hearing

Kristen Koba-Burdt Individual Support No

Comments: Thank you for your support of this bill. 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,

 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or

 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email

 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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